
 
 
March 12, 2020 
 
The Montauk Library is committed to the health and well-being of both our public and our staff. We 
are closely monitoring any and all communication and guidance from the Department of Health, the 
Center for Disease Control and the State related to the Coronavirus (COVID-19). 
  
In light of recent recommendations from public health officials, the Montauk Library is canceling all* 
programs and group activities beginning Friday, March 13 through the end of March. 
  
Please know that the library will remain open during regularly scheduled operating hours. Patrons 
are invited to stock up on books, DVDs and magazines during this time.  Unless advised otherwise, 
we will remain open and continue serving our patrons while maintaining the safety and health of our 
staff and public.    
  
Our online portal never closes; please visit livebrary.com to enjoy eBooks, eAudiobooks, eMagazines, 
online movies and more. 
  
 
 
Library Board of Trustees 
Library Administration 
Library Staff 
  

*Sunday Book Group and Thursday One-on-One Tax Return Assistance appointments will 

continue. 


